
 

 

Weekly Update 
 

Thank you to everyone who kindly donated food to the Rugby Food Bank over this Harvest  
period. Our local food bank has been in operation since 2012. It does a vital role in supporting 
people in our locality. In fact nearly 40% of all food parcels given out last year were for local  

children - some of them, our very own families. If you ever find yourself in a situation where you 
are unable to feed your family for the coming week, please come and speak to us. Do not go 
short. We all have times when money is short at the end of a month or if an unexpected bill  
suddenly comes in. As a school we are authorised to issue food bank vouchers which can be  

collected at the food bank next to the Benn Hall in town. We are here to help.   
Thank you also to Mr Hemmings from Rugby Food Bank who came to talk to us during assembly. 
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 Every week we want to celebrate some of the amazing achievements of our pupils. 
School  
Rules 

 
1. Be safe 
 
2.  Be kind and  
 respectful 
 
3.  Be ready 

School  
Values 

 
Kindness 

 
Courage 

 
Loyalty 

Class Star Writer Star Problem Solver  Silver Cup 

Turtles & Dolphins Esther-Grace Yousef Jayden 

Octopus and Stingrays Archie Hanna-Zoe Jake 

Seahorses Maria Dawid Daisy 

Starfish Bella-May Charlie Leo 

Lobsters Isabelle George P Elouise 

Sealions Rose Tiya Caoimhe-Belle 

 Star of the Week 

 3 Maple Arthur 

3 Oak Jessica 

4 Cherry Tanatswa 

4 Willow Jessica 

5 Birch Loki 

5 Rowan Thea A 

6 Pine Josh 

6 Ash Tayana 

Equipping Children for a World of Possibilities 



 

 

Lost 
 

Emma in Year 1’s bike has gone missing from 
the Grenville bike shed. It is red with white 

stripes. 
 

Dotty in Reception has lost her named school 
jumper age 4-5 years. 

 
Please check your belongings. 

Date Grenville Site 
Infant 

Cornwallis Site 
Junior 

Both 

Friday 25th October 
Open Morning for Parents 

of children starting in 
Reception 2025 - 9.30am 

  

Monday 28th  
October to  

Friday 1st November 
  Half-term 

Monday 4th  
November 

  INSET DAY 

Tuesday 5th  
November 

  Parents Evening 1 

Thursday 7th  
November 

  Parents Evening 2 

Friday 29th  
November 

Reception Vision  
Screening 

  

Monday 23rd  
December to  

Monday 6th January  
  Christmas Holidays 

Monday 6th January   INSET DAY 

Home Time Messages 
 

Please ensure any home time messages are given 
at the very least 15 minutes before the end of the 

school day. Thank you. 

End of the day 
 

Please can you ensure that you pick your child 
up promptly at the end of the day. We are see-

ing increasing numbers of children not being 
picked up, some not until 4pm. This is impacting 

on staff preparation and training for the next 
day. We appreciate that there are emergencies 

that can not be helped. 

Applications for Reception and Year 3 Places 
 

The application process opens on 1st November 
2024 and the deadline is 15th January 2025. If you 

apply by this date, you will receive your child’s 
offer on National Offer Day (16th April 2025). 



 

 


